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The Robert Lee 
Elementary 4th grade class recently visited the 
Science Spectrum in Lubbock.  Each year, the 
Science Spectrum has a special exhibit for 
students.  This year, the class learned about 
dinosaurs and then watched a movie in the 
IMAX theater about dinosaurs found in 
Argentina.  They also had a great time with the 
many activities in the Science Spectrum.

The Robert Lee Elementary 
Kindergarten class recently visited the Abilene 
Zoo. Following the morning of  looking at the 
animals, the class ate at Cici’s Pizza. 


